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Subject: Support for Comprehensive Plan

From: Anya Dale  
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 10:30 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Briggs, Erica <EBriggs@a2gov.org>; Cornell, Jenn <JCornell@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Comprehensive Plan 

I am writing to express my support for the Comprehensive Plan. 

We all understand that too often a very vocal few are able to have a disproportionate impact on political 
outcomes. The signs I've seen pop up calling for "pausing the plan" are ill-informed, and I believe do not 
reflect the general sentiment of the Ann Arbor community.   I feel confident I speak for the majority of my 
neighborhood in saying we support the plan, do NOT feel there is a need to "pause".  The plan has been 
well communicated, discussed, and reflects the position and values of the majority of our community.  

I live in a predominately SFR area of Ward 5, and am near a transit route proposed to allow additional 
density.  I, along with every neighbor I've spoken with, am very much in favor of the proposed increased 
density and housing opportunities in and near our neighborhood. 

Thanks, 
Anya Dale 
409 N. Revena Blvd. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 


